
Kinardochy Substation
Virtual Consultation

SSEN Transmission invites you to come and 
share your views with us
 

Ahead of Scottish and Southern Electricity Networks (SSEN) 
submitting their planning application to Perth and Kinross Council 
for a new reactive power electricity substation approximately 
3 kilometres South from Tummel Bridge we are holding two 
virtual consultation exhibitions to gain views and feedback on our 
proposals following the pre application consultation event that we 
held in November.

Louise Anderson
Community Liaison Manager, 
Transmission, 200 Dunkeld Road, 
Perth, PH1 3AQ 
(Return address)

The virtual consultation 
events will be taking place on:

20 August 2020 
1-3pm

20 August 2020 
5-7pm

The virtual consultation events have been designed to be as interactive as face to face events, 
allowing for presentation of key project information and plans, as well as providing an opportunity 
to ask questions about the project. Visitors will be able to engage directly with the project team, via 
a live chat  function, where they can ask any questions they might have about the project and share 
their feedback on the current proposals.
 
To find out how you can join the interactive virtual consultation visit the project website:

https://www.ssen-transmission.co.uk/projects/kinardochy-substation/

Email: louise.anderson@sse.com
Phone: 07384 454 233

@ssencommunity


